
April 23, 2011 FARC Minutes 

The meeting was called to order by President Jennifer KG4YDC at the 

Golden Corral in Easley. There were 10 members and 2 guests 

present. 

The March minutes were approved. 

Treasurer Gretchen KE4HGX gave a report and it was approved as 

read. 

Wes KS4XQ repeater trustee said both repeaters are working fine. 

New Business: Upstate Hamfest May 7th. 

Old Business:  Jennifer passed out info about the March for Babies 

which will be next week-end, April 30. A discussion followed. 

The next meeting will be May 28th. 

Bob KG4YDB told about the “Mystery Antenna” he discovered and 

built. 

The drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectively submitted: 

Gretchen KE4HGX, Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 


